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Friday 12th April 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome Back 
I hope that you all managed to have a restful and enjoyable break. 

It has been lovely this week, to welcome the children and school community back as we now move 
through this summer term following the Easter Holidays. 

 
Visitors 

As you are all aware, earlier this week we received our long-awaited OFSTED Inspection of the school. 
I would like to begin by saying a sincere word of thanks on behalf of governors and the whole staff 
team, for the amazing support that we have felt from you over the last few days. This really made a 
difference and reflects the ongoing support that we always feel from you and the families that we 

work with at St Margaret Mary’s. 
I am very proud of how staff and pupils across the school celebrated our Mission, values, learning and 

relationships that are established across the school. I look forward to sharing the report with you, 
when it is received. 

Once again many thanks for your wonderful support! 
 

Easter Joy 
As we move through the season of Easter, in school children and staff are reflecting on the joy and 

celebration of this time of year. Through assemblies and lessons, we celebrate Jesus’ resurrection and 
the events of him returning to the disciples to provide hope, strength, courage and heart to share the 

Good News. 
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Congratulations to our ‘Stars of the week’, well done! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank-you again for your continued support. I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 
Take care and God Bless!  
 
Mr Sutton 

Our Journey through Easter 
“With Christ at the centre of our lives, we will never be disappointed.” 

  
Pope Francis  

 

 
 

Y4 Multiplication Tables Check 2024 
The Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) is a KS2 assessment which is taken by pupils in Year 4.  

We will be holding a meeting in the hall at 2.30pm on Thursday 18th April to provide more 
information about this to parents/carers of our children in Y4. Please attend where possible.  


